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1. The Principal read the minutes of the last meeting a resolution to pass the
Minutes was passed Ms. Pooja Ochaney and Dr. Asha Dayama seconded the
Resolution.

2. The first point for the agenda was taken up and the Masters Programme syllabi
under the Autonomous arrangement were considered. For this year most
departments had adopted the University syllabi with minor changes in some
cases. Several Under-graduate Arts & Science syllabi which had been amended
by their Boards of Studies were also considered for passing along with Post­
graduate syllabi. A Resolution to pass the proposed syllabi to be used in the
coming year was proposed by Dr. Shyamala Bodhane and seconded by Ms. Anita
Rane.

The Principal also informed the house that the M.Sc. Microbiology has been 
added to the list of P.G. courses because of the Government's sanction and 
inspite of the late recruitment of students, they have received their full quota of 
20 students. The M.A. in A.LC. is allowed a capacity of 60 students and 30 
students joined at the begi1ming with 3 drop outs subsequently. It appears that 
the Autonomous status for these courses has given confidence to people and 
hence there has been an increase in numbers. 

3. The Principal proposed a set of .. Norms for Faculty", which has been prepared
in consultation with the faculty earlier and a handout was distributed to all. The
Principal explained each point. This was a codification of norms that the College
had adopted over time including some added on for the Autonomous system.
These norms were passed by a show of hands by all present.

4. It was suggested by some members that the Facebook and Google could be used
to disseminate academic information and reading material on courses taught.

This would provide motivation to students to engage in blended learning.

5. The Principal clarified that the Centralized Corrections of student answer papers
was an important quality mechanism and that only if a teacher had too many
papers to correct in that session then one bundle of the F.Y. papers could be taken
home for correction. If the teacher did not teach at the F. Y. level, one bundle of
papers from the S.Y. could be taken home.

6. There was a suggestion made that external examiners at the Third Year level
should be _allowed to made markings on the answer papers sent to them for
evaluation. The Principal said that he would take this up at the start of the next
Semester with the faculty.

7. The Principal proposed the start or the Masters in Public Policy from the next
academic year. He informed that Dr. Agnelo Menezes would be the Coordinator
for the Course. Some College faculty along with External Faculty both full-time
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